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Dear Parent/ Carers

Year 4 Portland Bill Trip - Friday 24th September 2021

As part of our Destination Europe Topic this half term, we have organised for the children in Year 4 to walk to Portland Bill on
Friday 24th September 2021. The trip will be within normal school hours. Please ensure you have given school trip
permission for your child on SIMS or they will unfortunately be unable to attend, the deadline to give consent is Thursday
23rd September 12pm.

The children will be using their map skills to plan a route to Portland Bill. We will walk down Sweet Hill Road, along Southwell
Street and right at the corner by The Eight Kings, up High Street and along to Portland Bill.

The children will attend the trip in their PE kit. Please ensure your child is wearing comfortable PE trainers and brings a
raincoat or sun hat and sunscreen and a water bottle to school. We will be back in school in time for lunch but please provide
your child with a healthy snack to enjoy once at Portland Bill.

Yours sincerely
J Cornell
J Jackson

Miss J Cornell and Miss J Jackson
Year 4 team



